
June 17, 2019 

Willi e D . Harris 
Director, Animal Care, Eastern Region 
USDA APHIS 
920 Main Campus Drive , Suite 200 
Raleigh, NC 27606 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I am writing to inform you of chan es in the staffing of the Inst · 
(IACUC) at our university. will be replacin 
IACUC effective July 1, 2019. I can be reached at 

Since rely, 

20-00812_000005 

~ No~therp Illinoi s fl Un1vers1ty 

Division of Research and 
Innovation Partnership s 
Lowden Hall 301 
DeKalb, IL 60 115-2828 
815-753 - 1883 
\\ '\.\'\\ ,n::sean.:h.niu.edu 

· al Care and Use Committee 
s a scientist member of the 

or any questions regarding the IACUC. 
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